
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Miller, Gary [Gary.Millerr@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 2:18 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike,; EMNRD; Swazo, Sonny, EMNRD 
Cc: Skip Wedel 
Subject: Unit Gourley Fed #3 ACO #255 
Attachments: finalbatementplan.pdf 

Mike, this is to notify you (I also called and left a message) that we plan to move a rig to the site on Monday to perform the 
boring and sampling of the pit site and start the pit closure. We will be performing the work as described in the 
10/13/2009 abatement plan, (copy attached) 

We should be on site around 10:00 MST and Jeff Kindley will be the site supervisor, his cell phone number is 432-634-
2263. It should take 2 days to perform the borings and an additional 2-3 days to get the lab results before excavation will 
begin. 

If you have any questions please call Jeff or myself at the number below. Thanks 

Gary E. Miller | Office Manager and Senior Project Manager 
Main: 432.682.4559 j Cell: 432.557.4681 I Fax: 432.682.3946 
Garv.Miller(a>tetratech.com 

Teira Tech Inc. 
1910 North Big Spring j Midland. TX 79705 | vwvw.tetratech.com 
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